20073-24-130



Parliament Buildings WELLINGTON

3 March 1982

The Secretary Home Birth Association P O Box 7093 AUCKLAND

Dear Sir/Madam

There has been some opposition in my electorate to the remarks of the Hon A G Malcolm suggesting that home births should be prevented by law. It has been suggested to me that I should contact the Home Birth Association to get some facts and information on the home birth movement. If you have some statistics that refute Mr Malcom's claims I would be very interested to receive it.

Yours sincerely

Richard Prebble

MP for Auckland Central